

Flying High..... Creating Success Together!





Crabbs Cross Academy Newsletter



20th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a busy half term! Year 2 have been working hard to complete their assessments and we are really proud of how sensible they have been during this. Key Stage 2 enjoyed their trip to Bishops Wood to learn more about the Romans and Reception will now be able to build a house to defeat Mr Wolf after their 3 Little Pigs day out. Key Stage 1 will be out next week and I look forward to hearing all about their trip to Attwell Farm. We are starting to get ready for transition which will take place after half term; we are really looking forward to meeting our new Reception children and their families.

Trips

Key Stage 1 trip to Attwell Farm – Tuesday 24th May.

Jubilee Celebration

We are celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee on Thursday 26th May. Children can come to school dressed in red, white and blue for the day and can have a special packed lunch from school (letter already sent and lunches should have been booked by today,12pm). We are having Jubilee activities through the day and are looking forward to celebrating this special occasion.

Sports Day

We are looking forward to inviting you to our sports day on Wednesday 29th June in the morning. If the weather fails us, it will be on Wednesday 6th July.

Year 4 Leavers' Photographs

These will be on Friday 10th June.

Help during the holidays

For families who may need assistance during half term please go to Here2Help | Worcestershire County Council and Ready Steady Worcestershire - school holiday food and activities | Worcestershire County Council

School Uniform

When purchasing school uniform, there is no requirement to have a Crabbs Cross logo on T shirts or polo shirts. Please note this is a change to the published information in our last newsletter 6th May. The Friends have a wide range of second-hand uniform; please ask at the office for further information.

If you are in receipt of free school meals or have been eligible before, we can offer help to purchase school uniform. Please ask at the school office for further information.

Just a reminder that school will be closed for teacher training on Friday 27th May. We are back in school on Monday 6th June. Yours in partnership,

Sarah Shakles

Headteacher

If you need to contact us, please use the MyEd APP, email the office, or phone the school between 8:30-4pm where a member of staff will answer the phone and take a message. **office@cca.endeavourschools.org** 01527 543624





